

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Conversion Therapy – Draft Prohibited Businesses Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

That the City Solicitor be instructed to bring back the Prohibited Businesses Bylaw to City Council for its consideration.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on January 18, 2021, considered the attached report from the City Solicitor regarding the above, and heard from one speaker opposed to the draft bylaw.

Communications from the public considered at the meeting are also attached.

Attachments

- 1. Report of the City Solicitor dated January 18, 2021
- 2. Communications from the following:
 - Mary Riendeau received January 14, 2021
 - Florence Paquette, dated January 15, 2021
 - Dean Willenborg, dated January 16, 2021
 - Mayura Morris, dated January 17, 2021
 - Hedley Cunliffe, dated January 17, 2021
 - Rachel Muembo, dated January 17, 2021
 - Don Selinger, dated January 17, 2021
 - Alberta Muembo, dated January 17, 2021
 - Wade Sanderson, dated January 17, 2021
 - Donna Selinger, dated January 17, 2021
 - Sandra Traill, dated January 17, 2021
 - Candace Hunt, dated January 17, 2021
 - Levi and Darlene Borisenko, dated January 17, 2021
 - Sheila Macdonald, dated January 17, 2021
 - Serena Presland White, dated January 17, 2021
 - Theresa Topping, dated January 17, 2021
 - Gayle Elliott, dated January 17, 2021
 - Ross and Cheryl Hoult, dated January 17, 2021
 - Fred Pexa, dated January 17, 2021;
 - Murray Fredlund, dated January 17, 2021
 - Dennis Froese, dated January 17, 2021
 - Rachel Friesen, dated January 17, 2021
 - Sharon Neufeld, dated January 18, 2021
 - Isaak Thiessen, dated January 18, 2021